
Press Release: Educators Focus on Financial Security 

TOPEKA, KS, June 21, 2022 – According to a new study from Security Benefit, a leading provider of retirement planning products and solutions in the K-12 education market, more
than half (52%) of all educators would prefer to learn about managing their finances from a financial professional as opposed to other methods. Coupled with other findings, the inaugural
State of Educator Finances Survey underscores that the role of the financial advisor remains critical – especially with younger audiences – in helping educators prepare for retirement and
other financial goals.
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